
Camper Registration Policies for 2026 
  
Thank you for your interest in Keystone Camp. The camper application for the 2026 season 
will be available online on Monday, August 18 at 10 am EST. Returning campers from our 
2025 season will be able to enroll for the 2026 season online through their CampInTouch 
account. New applicants will follow the “Apply for Camp” link on our main homepage. 
  
Important Notes for Everyone 

● Applications should be submitted as soon as possible, as waitlists develop 
quickly. 

● Applications are processed in the order in which they are received, according to the 
enrollment priority group, and the time and date when the application is submitted. 

● Applications will only be processed when they are properly completed and accompanied 
by the $1000 deposit ($400 deposit for Key Camp). Enrollment is not complete until the 
deposit has been processed via credit or debit card, ACH payment, or physical check. 

● As a small camp, we do limit the number of campers from any one geographical area. It 
is possible a session will close to a certain city or school before the session is 
completely full. 

● It is also possible capacity may be reached in your camper’s grade before the session is 
completely full. Once capacity is reached in a grade level, a waiting list for that grade 
will be started. We keep a separate waiting list for every grade in every session. 

  
Campers will be enrolled, as space allows, in the following priority: 
 

1. Returning campers entering the 1st-8th grades in the fall of 2025 (for the 2025-2026 
school year), enrolling for the same session as their 2025 session, will be given priority 
through August 31, 2025. Returning campers eligible for our leadership program 
(those entering 9th and 10th grades in the fall of 2025) will be contacted directly 
regarding their application procedures, as this program is by invitation only. 

2. Returning campers who would like to change sessions will be accepted into a new 
session as space allows from September 2 through September 14, 2025. 

3. Applications for our 2026 season from campers who were waitlisted in 2025, siblings of 
current campers, daughters of alumnae, those who attended Mother Daughter 
Weekends in 2025, or former campers (those who did not enroll in 2025) will be enrolled 
in order according to the time and date the application was received, as space allows, 
from September 2 through September 14, 2025.  

4. New camper applications received prior to September 14, 2025, will be held in the order 
in which they were received. On September 15, 2025, all campers (including those new 
to Keystone Camp) will be enrolled, as space allows, in the order in which applications 
were received. 

  
Again, thank you for your interest, and if you have any questions regarding enrollment after 
reading through the above, please contact our office at 828-884-9125. 
 


